

Mr LYU Qiyuan, Vice-president Dongguan University of Technology No.1 Daxue Road, Songshan Lake Dongguan, Guangdong Province People's Republic of China

Date: 25th March 2016

Dear Mr LYU Qiyuan,

Letter of Invitation

I am pleased to be writing to invite you and your colleagues to visit the University of Huddersfield during the period 1st to 5th June 2016 (dates to be confirmed subject to individual schedules).

The purpose of the visit is to further facilitate the exchange and collaboration, and strengthen the good relationship between our institutions.

Please be noted that all travel and living costs related to the above visit are the responsibility of Dongguan University of Technology.

We understand your delegation will include:

Name	Gender	Date of Birth	Position	Passport Number/ID Number
LYU Qiyuan	Male	1963.03.27	Deputy Chief of High Level Polytechnic University Building Leading Group,DGUT	PE0542268
LU Xiaojun	Male	1968.08.01	Dean of School of Innovation, DGUT	Passport is being applied. ID:610103196808012879
LI Huan	Female	1977.11.09	Director of Faculty Development Centre, DGUT	Passport is being applied. ID:610103197711092846
WANG Qian	Male	1979.12.07	Section Chief of International Communication Office, DGUT	PE0408230

We look forward to meeting you and your colleagues. If you should require any assistance with booking accommodation or local arrangements in England, please do not hesitate to ask. We shall be very happy to assist.







Yours sincerely,

Professor David Taylor B

FBCS FHEA

Pro Vice-Chancellor (International Iniversity of University of Huddersfield HUDDERSFIELD

Tel: 0 (44) 1484 472211 Email: d.taylor@hud.ac.uk

www.hud.ac.uk



